

St. Chad's Catholic Primary School, Sedgley. Tel: 01384 818720.

www.st-chads.dudley.sch.uk

Parish website: http://www.omonia.uk/church

9th December 2016.

Dear Parents / Carers,

Congratulations to:

Gold Star Children this week who are:

Reception: Olivia for being a pleasure to teach, always ready to learn and having a mature attitude.

- Y1: Mia for a fantastic letter to Santa, great sentence structure and punctuation.
- Y2: Finley for trying hard to develop his knowledge and understanding of time.
- Y3: Lucy for a brilliant rhyming poem based on "Twas A Night before Christmas."
- <u>Y4:</u> Harry for brilliant progress throughout this term, showing a great improvement in all subjects.
- Y5: Sophie for being helpful and hardworking, an all round superstar!
- Y6: Benita for excellent understanding in R.E

Golden ticket winners: Lucas and Lucia

Parish Christmas Fayre: Thank you for supporting the parish Christmas Fayre. Thank you for the amazing amount of jars which were donated for the school tombola; our stall made £232 which contributed to the parish total of about £2000.

NEXT WEEK: is very busy with something special happening most days.

Monday:	Children's Christmas parties - Each child will need an unbreakable cup and a plate (named please if you
12.12.16	want it returned) and some food to share with their class mates. Please make your child's teacher aware of any food allergies. Children may wear their own clothes.
	any rood anergies. Cindren may wear then own ciothes.
Tuesday:	Christmas Coffee morning: You are invited to come and join us in the school hall, starting at 9.30 am
13.12.16	and finishing at about 11am. Whilst you relax and enjoy a coffee and mince-pie (being sold for £1) the
	classes will take it in turns to entertain you. Every class has prepared a Christmas song and a poem and we
	would like you to join in a congregational carol. Children to wear their Christmas jumpers with their
	own clothes
	Children's Christmas Lunch – this will have been pre-ordered
Wednesday:	Reception, Y1 and Y2 Christmas play: will take place at 2pm and 6pm. Admission is by ticket only. All
14.12.16	children in Reception, Y1 and Y2 have been given tickets – two for each performance per family. If you
	are unable to use all your tickets please return to the teachers who can pass them on to others.
	School uniform to be worn.
Thursday:	Carol Service: we will be holding a Carol Service in St. Chad's Church at 2.15pm, there will be readings
15.12.16	and congregational carols. We hope parents, grandparents and parishioners will be able to join us.
	School uniform to be worn.
Friday:	Christmas jumpers can be worn
16.12.16	SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.30PM.

Y6 Grandparents' afternoon: thank you to all the grandparents who were able to join Y6 for his lovely afternoon. We are particularly grateful to the people who spoke to the children about their own or their parents' war-time experience.

Children's Cinema Event: this was a great success. All the children seemed to enjoy themselves and a considerable sum was raised for school fund – £550 will be used towards the purchase of books.

School Christmas Raffle: we have a large selections of prizes. Tickets (20p each) are now on sale. This will be drawn on the last day of term.

Applications for Reception 2017: please remember (or remind your friends) that you must apply online to the Local Authority for a place in Reception for September 2017 – we have an extra form in school for additional information, but this is not an actual application. Closing date for all applications is January 15th 2017.

Enjoy your week,

S. M. Mason

Part of St John Bosco Catholic Academy Company, 08608177 (registered in England and Wales), registered office Burton Road, Dudley, DY1 3BY